
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Website: www.cpctucsonaz.org 
Facebook: Christ Presbyterian Tucson 

                      @CPCTucsonAZ 
 

Email: office@cpctucsonaz.org   

Christ Presbyterian Church 

6565 E. Broadway Blvd. Tucson, AZ 85710 

Office: (520)886-5535 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Closed for lunch, 12 p.m. -1 p.m. 

June 29, 2025 

WORSHIP 9:30 A.M.      Fellowship Hall 

+ denotes, stand as able  

Countdown          Steve Brownson 

Welcome and Announcements                                                              Pastor Steve Melde 

Centering Music                                                                                               CPC Band                                                                                

Call to Worship                                                                                          Ingrida Cazers                

+Song                        How Great Thou Art          

Prayer 

Children’s Message                                                                                     Robin Gilbert                            

Sermon                 God Made Known in the Bible:  Mount Zion 

Prayer and Lord’s Prayer (sins) 

Blessing the Offering 

+Song    Just A Closer Walk With Thee 

 Stick around for some fellowship.  Introduce yourself to someone you don’t know. 

Next Sunday:  (Sanctuary) Communion; Ice Cream Social after worship; Visit Golgatha 

                            

 

Adult Bible Study at 8:30 a.m. in room A/B 

continues to explore the book of Revelation.  

Journeys in Faith, 10:30 a.m. in E/F (Zoom ID 868 3291 1992) 

Journeys in Faith takes a looks at current issues and how our faith 

and the Bible teach us to deal with those issues. 

CPC Band 

Julie McCrea, Dave Koch, Joshua Carruthers, 

Phil Medoza, Richard Katz 

Our Presbyterian Women group is collecting Plastic Bottle Caps and Empty 
Medicine Bottles for mission outreach: 

Please save bottle caps to assist children with cancer who are unable to cover 
the cost of their treatment. Through Banco de Tapitas A.C., a non-profit  
organization in Mexico, your recycled bottle caps can provide funds needed 
to support the treatment of children with cancer. Revenues from the recycled 
caps have helped to pay for chemotherapy treatments and other aid for  
children battling cancer. 

 

Please save medicine bottles with caps for the Pima Animal Care Center 
(PACC). The veterinarians need the bottles to send medicine home with  
animals when needed. Please remove the labels before submitting. 

 



PRAYER REQUESTS 

This Week in Ministry and Mission 

8:30 a.m. 

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

9:00 a.m. 

9:00 a.m. 

12:00 p.m. 

9:00 a.m. 

9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

9:00 a.m. 

 

 

12:00 p.m. 

Adult Bible Study (A/B) 

Sunday Worship (Fellowship Hall/online) 

Journeys in Faith (E/F) Zoom ID 868 3291 1992 

African Worship Community  (Fellowship Hall) 

CPC Summer Camp 

CPC Summer Camp 

Talk About it Tuesday Zoom ID 839 0008 2868 

CPC Summer Camp 

Crafty Ladies (A/B) 

Mexican Train Dominoes (A/B) 

CPC Summer Camp 

 

Office Closed for Independence Day! 

Faith Filled Friday (online) 

June 29 

 

 

 

June 30 

July 1 

 

July 2 

 

 

July 3 

 

July 4 

Giving to CPC can be done in many ways: 

At the door as you leave, or:  

• Send a check to the church office 

• Bill Pay 

• Online: 

        ° Use      ShelbyNext Giving button 

        ° Use our web site  link at cpctucsonaz.org 

        ° Text-to-give number: 520-729-4665 

GIVING 

CPC Family Needing Prayers 

Rebecca Martin • Mel and Joan Hilman 

Lynda Hendrell• Kathryn Snodgrass 

Penni Martinez • Maureen Harding • Ingrid McKee  

Marilyn and Bill Sunnergren 

 

Friends of CPC Needing Prayers 

Gary and Donna Hicks, Friends of Patrick Glover 

Sarah, Friend of Juanita Garcia 

 

Sympathy 

Robin Gilbert, death of her cousin, Jerry 

Carolyn Manka, death of her husband Wendell Send prayer requests to: 

cpctucsonprayers@gmail.com 

Prayers are printed in the bulletin for two 

weeks. If prayers are needed after two weeks, 

please call the church office.  

Cancer Treatment 

Ann Larrabee • Laurel Reilly  

Paul McNulty, brother of Ellen Brownson 

Jeff Hahn • Lynda Hendrell 

Annie Ganske, niece of Steve Brownson 

Greg Johnson, brother of Paula Johnson 

 

Active Military 

Tommy Cullop USN • Conner Cech USAF  

Matt Salstrom ARNG (Deployed) 

Logan Gaither AZ ANG 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Flower Dedications 
Donate flowers in memory or 

honor of someone to  

decorate a worship service. 

Call the  

office at 520-886-5535 for  

Sun 

 

 

 

Mon 

Tue 

 

Wed 

 

 

Thu 

 

Fri 

Membership Orientation Classes 

If you would like to become a member of Christ Presbyterian Church, come 

to our Membership Orientation Classes. You’ll learn about our church,  

Presbyterianism, and how to become an integral part of our ministry and 

mission.  

The classes, which last an hour, are on Sundays after worship on July 6, 13, 

20, at 10:30 a.m. in the Patio Room. 

Please let Pastor Steve know if you are attending:  

PastorSteveMelde@gmail.com 

The Flowers in worship today were given by Cathy 

Wade, in loving memory of her mom, Audrey Wade, 

to celebrate Audrey’s move to God’s eternal home in 

2010.  (Audrey was a Charter Member of CPC.) 


